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Highlights from the past weeks and 
previews of coming events 
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ICHS Groundbreaking 
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International Community Health Services celebrated the groundbreaking for its newest clinic here in Shoreline.
Shoreline has a vibrant and growing Asian and Pacific Islander population, along with a growing immigrant population. 
ICHS’s unique role in addressing the health needs of these populations, along with other underserved populations, will be a great benefit not just to Shoreline, but to the North Seattle and South Snohomish County areas as well. 
We are also very excited to have ICHS building along our redeveloped stretch of Aurora Avenue. 
Attracting entities like ICHS to our high traffic corridor has been one of the primary reasons for redeveloping Aurora. 
The total cost for this project will be $16.8 million, and when fully operational it is expected to serve 12,000 patients.




Help reduce your hazard risk  
Tuesday, Sept. 24, 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Shoreline City Hall 

Learn about local hazards, 
how vulnerable your 
home may be, and how to 
reduce your risk. 

More info: shorelinewa.gov 
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All residents of King County are invited to join County and City staff on Tuesday, Sept. 24 as the results of King County’s study on vulnerability are shared. This study will help local governments plan projects to help reduce the risk from hazards before they happen and to recover more quickly afterwards. You will learn about the hazards that we face and how vulnerable your home may be to these hazards.

The session will be held at City Hall from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.



Historic Resources Inventory  
Open House 

Wednesday, Sept. 25, 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. 
City Hall Council Chambers 

Join us to kick off the update 
of Shoreline’s Historic 
Resources Inventory. 

More info: shorelinewa.gov 
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Documenting the old and interesting historic places in a city is a first step towards protecting them. The City of Shoreline maintains a list of historic properties to encourage stewardship of historic sites and structures, to identify properties that might merit landmark designation, and to help us all understand Shoreline’s history through commemoration and interpretation.

Join us on Wednesday, Sept. 25, as we kick off the update of Shoreline’s Historic Resources Inventory! We will be hosting this open house in the Shoreline City Hall Council Chambers from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Come tell us about your favorite old buildings, houses, or community landmarks. Learn about Shoreline’s hidden past and how we will be using a grant from 4Culture to find these historic treasures.




Ribbon Cutting: 
New equipment at Hillwood Park 

Join Council and staff as we cut the 
ribbon on newly installed adult 
fitness equipment at Hillwood Park! 
Neighborhood leaders will be on 
hand to demonstrate the equipment. 

Friday, Sept. 27, 3:30 p.m. 

More info: shorelinewa.gov 
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Join Councilmembers and staff to help cut the ribbon on three new pieces of adult fitness equipment at Hillwood Park on Friday, Sept. 27 at 3:30 p.m. Neighborhood leaders will be on hand to demonstrate different functions of the recently installed equipment.



Public Reminders 

• The Quick Start Shoreline brown bag business 
workshop on Tuesday, Sept. 24 will meet at 
noon in Council Chambers. Topic: 
– Unique Profit Center Secrets Using QuickBooks 


